
From: Lenz, KaDeena (Consultant)
Sent: Tuesday, January 20, 2009 10:23 AM
To: Paananen, Ron; White, John
Cc: Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant)
Subject: FW: TMA Jan 21 noon 
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Since we are attending NSIA next week, should we add these to the calendar?
 

From: Dave [mailto:dgmic@qwestoffice.net]  
Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2009 12:35 PM 
To: Lenz, KaDeena (Consultant) 
Subject: TMA Jan 21 noon  
 
Thanks for helping me get the info for our ebulletin. 
  
Can you help us find a WSDOT speaker who could attend the Jan. 21, Wedneday at noon meeting of the new 
board for the Duwamish Transportation Management Association? We’d like to konw what’s up now that the deep 
bore tunnel is on the table. Like, what will that mean for the south end viaduct project. It would be valuable to 
learn even if people don’ have answers yet. We would also like to get a similar presentation for the MIC Executive 
Committee meeting on Tuesday, Jan. 27, 4-5:30. 
  
It doesn’t have to be much, 15 minutes should do it. We appreciate you may not have answers yet. 
  
We recently reconfigured the board for our TMA to include Liz Warman from Boeing, Gael Tarleton from the Port 
Commission, and Ed Shilley from Nucor Steel, in addition to Brent from Starbucks, Susan from the Mariners, John 
Odland from MacMillan-Piper and Peter Whtiehead from Nelson Trucking, who chairs the city’s freight mobility 
advisory committee.  First and Goal and the Public Stadium Authority have also joined, 
but we don’t know who will be representing them. The TMA board meets at the MIC 
office, 5509 1st Avenue South in Georgetown. 
  
I suspect Bob Donegan from Ivar’s might also show up at one or both of the 
meetings.   
  
Thanks for the assist. 


